
The Diocese of Arlington’s Office of Victim Assistance seeks to extend the loving compassion of Christ to 
victims/survivors of sexual abuse throughout their healing. If you are, or someone you know is, a victim/
survivor of child sexual abuse by clergy, an employee, or a volunteer of the Diocese of Arlington, please 
contact the Victim Assistance Coordinator to report an allegation and receive assistance.

The Office of Victim Assistance offers outreach, support, and assistance to victims/survivors to address 
individual needs for healing. Please contact the office for more information.

(703) 841-2530 victimassistance@arlingtondiocese.org

Most Rev. Michael F. Burbidge
Bishop of Arlington

Frank Moncher, PhD
Victim Assistance Coordinator

Alejandra Shapero, MA
Program Assistant

MASS TO PRAY FOR 
HEALING OF VICTIMS/
SURVIVORS OF SEXUAL ABUSE
CELEBRATED BY BISHOP BURBIDGE

JUNE 17, 2024 AT 6:30PM
Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church 

830 23rd St S 
Arlington, VA 22202

Reception to follow in Parish Hall
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